ALTUB

AMERICAN INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY. BANGLADESH

March 12, 2018
URGENT NOTICE

The students who have been awarded Scholarships by
different Education Boards in 2017 are requested to
inform this to AIUB Authorities. They are also requested
to report immediately with proper documents but not later
than April 15, 2018 to Md. Forhad Hossain, Audit
Depagtment, AIUB.

el
PIUS COSTA
Registrar
American International University — Bangladesh (AIUB)
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